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September 10, 2025 
 

UVU Shooting Investigation 
 
Utah County Attorney Jeff Gray provides the following statement on 

today’s shooting at Utah Valley University: 
 
The Utah County Attorney’s Office is working closely with 
our local, state, and federal law enforcement partners as they 
investigate the circumstances of today’s tragic shooting at 
Utah Valley University. I have also been coordinating with 
Utah Attorney General Derek Brown and officials at the 
United States Attorney’s Office. As with other active criminal 
investigations, my prosecutors will assist by reviewing 
affidavits for search warrants and providing other legal 
guidance to law enforcement. 

 
Once the investigation is complete, we will carefully review 
the evidence and decide on the appropriate charges. The Utah 
County Attorney’s Office is committed to bringing those 
responsible for this tragedy to justice. 
 
We express our deepest concern for Charlie Kirk, his family, 
friends, and the many others who were impacted by this 
horrific event. 
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